
Payment in Lieu of Vacation (PILV) and Paid Absence Allowance (PAA) while on 

Layoff 

 

Will my unpaid and unused 2019-2020 PILV and PAA payout on May 8th and May 

15th, 2020 impact my state benefit or SUB? 

A:  This payment is a payout of your balance for the 2019-2020 vacation year and 

as such, will not impact your SUB benefit.  Please follow your states guideline with 

respect to the treatment types of payments for an unemployment benefit. 

(Meaning, you will have to claim any amount received from the above, if we 

continue with the layoff beyond the scheduled return date of May 4.)  

Will a vacation payment for the PILV year 2020-2021 impact my state system 

benefit or SUB? 

A:  Yes, if you receive vacation payment while you are on layoff, you will not 

receive your State System Benefit or SUB for the days that you are paid vacation.  

You may want to consider rescheduling your vacation payment so it does not fall 

within the timeframe of the layoff. 


